
We are happy to have you back and want to ensure the safety of our 
community and our staff! 

To participate in Southfield Parks & Recreation programs 
you must be able to answer “NO” to all of the following questions. 
Please help the City of Southfield reduce the spread of COVID-19. 

1.	 Are you experiencing any of the following symptoms in the past 
	 48 hours?
		  Fever or chills
		  New or unexpected cough or chronic cough
		  Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
		  Fatigue, muscle or body aches
		  Headache
		  New or unexpected loss of taste or smell
		  Sore throat
		  Congestion or runny nose
		  Nausea, vomiting or diarrhea

2.	 Have you tested positive for COVID-19 in the past 14 days
	 or are currently awaiting test results?

3.	 In the last 14 days have you been in close physical contact 
	 (6 feet or closer for more than 15 minutes) with a person 
	 who tested positive for COVID-19 or has the symptoms 
	 consistent with COVID-19?

4.	 Are you isolating or quarantining because you may have been 
	 exposed to a person with COVID-19 or are worried that you may
	 be sick with COVID-19?

5.	 Upon arrival, was your temperature 100.4°F or above?


